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Triad Health Systems, Inc. is proposing a school based clinic serving the students, staff, and faculty of the Gallatin County Schools beginning in July of 2013. This clinic would serve the primary care needs of all four schools and would be funded by Triad’s grant revenue as well as revenue generated by billing Medicaid and available third party insurers. Staffing and supplies would be provided by Triad while the school system would be asked to provide space to house the clinic and internet access. A clinic located in the school will also help ensure treatment for students whose most reliable form of transportation is the school bus. We feel this will lead to improved health outcomes for residents of our service area. 
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